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Crab Feed  

West Seattle Masonic Hall 

General Meeting Dinner 

General Meeting 

Meeting Agenda 
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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report  

Next General Meeting 

Ahoy and Happy New Year Boaters! 

 

We had a great time this last month with club activities! The 

Sweetheart Cruise was a major success thanks to Tammie and 

Phil along with Mike and Lori organizing fun and games and an 

excellent dinner. I didn't do well on the Craps tables, but I heard 

that a few of our member came home winners!  

 

Thanks to Dwayne and Jodi for organizing the WSYC Boat Show 

Dinner as well. We hosted a couple from the Puget Sound Yacht 

Club there and have been invited to attend a few of their upcom-

ing events as well. Lacey and I visited with them for their break-

fast as the boat show kicked off and had an excellent time meet-

ing members of their club. More info on the possibility of devel-

oping a relationship with their club to come.  

 

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Crab Feed next 

month, it's on my birthday this year and I couldn't imagine a bet-

ter way to celebrate than yummy crab dinner! 

 

Very respectfully, 

Commodore Vince 
 
 

 
February Birthdays 

 
   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

John Pennock 3 

Bob Ganung 6 

Dwaine Mittag 7 

Gary Walker 11 

Lani Lightle 29 
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Vice Commodore Report  

 Hello Fellow Boaters,  

 

I want to send out a big “Thank You” to Tammy, Phil, Mike and Lorie for putting on a wonderful Sweetheart event at Silver Reef 

Casino Hotel. Jodi and I had a perfect weekend; not bad for our first Sweetheart Cruise ever. There were lots to learn at the Casino, 

to include the Craps table (thanks Vince for sharing your knowledge).   

 

Mark your calendar for our next big event, the annual Crab Feed to be held on Friday, March 18th at the Masonic Hall. An email 

with be sent in the next week with more Crab Feed details, and please be sure to RSVP, as you know a good head count is helpful for 

a successful event. Guests are welcome and encouraged to attend this event. Hope to see you all at the Crab Feed!  

 

Dwayne Thomas 

Vice Commodore 

 

Rear Commodore Report  

 

 

Ahoy Mateys, 
 
It's hard to believe how fast this year has started off, already the middle of Feb. (WOW) 
I hope everyone is getting ready for a safe year of cruising and having fun together.  
 
The Sweetheart Cruise to Silver Reef Casino was a great time with a rather good turnout. (14 couples) Happy 
Hour was especially fun with games and prizes, snacks and plenty of booze. I was off the wagon so I can’t re-
member who the winners were. Thank you to all who made it a special weekend. Hope to see you all at the next 
general meeting in March (the Crab Feed) Yumm!    
 
Mike LeSieur 
Rear Commodore 

 

Place a Classified Ad! 

E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  

bobsathome@aol.com, 

and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 
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Golf Tournament News 

Greetings All Past Tournament Attendees! 
 
Just to get onto your social calendar for 2016 –  
 
The West Seattle Yacht Club Tournament is scheduled at Foster Golf Links, Saturday, June 4th, at 
10:50AM. Scheduling for 10 teams. 
So mark your calendars and talk up your teammates for another awesome golf tournament.   
 
Please feel free to forward this email to any non-club members who you knew had played in the past 
and to any of our current club members I may have missed.  
 
Much more information will follow in April. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support! Happy New Year! 
Regards, 
Lou Kush 
Tourney Director 
253-859-3004 

 

2016 Social Schedule: 

 

January 23rd: Commodore's Ball 

February 12th-14th: Sweetheart Cruise Silver Reef Casino 

March 18th: WSYC Birthday Crab Feed 

April 15th-17th: Stag Cruise 

April 15th-17th:  Doe Run, Yakima 

May 8: Opening Day 

June 4th: WSYC Golf Tourney 

June 10th-12th: Seafood Feast, Des Moines 

July 1-4th: Arabellas, Gig Harbor 

July 29th-31st: Steak Fry, Brownsville 

September 2-5th: Labor Day, Poulsbo 

TBD: Dick Baker Memorial Fishing Derby  

October 28-30th: Halloween, TBD 

November 25-27th: Thanksgiving, TBD 
 

Future Social Dates 



 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 20145thru Oct 2016  
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Commodore: Phone Committee: Meeting Hosts: 

Vince Ethier (253) 951-5305 Joy Smith and Doreen Rupprecht Anne Kush & Doreen Rupprecht 

   

Vice-Commodore: Publicity Committee: Webmaster: 

Dwayne Thomas (206) 763-3256 Cruise Captain: Lacey Ethier 

 Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495  

Rear-Commodore:  Anchorline: 

Mike Lesieur (206) 235-4794 Ship Store: Dee Selk 

 Don & Mary Anne Lobdell dselk46@comcast.net 

Purser:   

Robert Selk (206) 932-5223 Photographer: Sunshine Committee: 

 Julie Baker Sue Scott (206) 938-8918 

Yeoman:   

Judy Giddens (206) 660-2154 IOBG: Advertising: 

 Lani Lightle Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495 

Two Year Board:   

Don Lobdell RBAW: Reciprocals: 

Julie Baker Vacant Rod Ruprecht 

Dan Scott   

 Membership: Cruise Bar/Hosts: 

One Year Board: Jodi Thomas Dan Scott 

Lou Kush   

Rod Rupprecht  Past Commodore 

Charlie Flaming  Vince Ethier 

 


